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Operations and Performance of the Virginia Community College System, 2017 

Dual enrollment ► The General Assembly may wish to include language in the 

Appropriation Act to require the state’s public four-year institutions of education to report, 

for dual enrollment students, (i) the total number of dual enrollment credits on students’ 

transcripts, (ii) the total number of those credits that were accepted for credit by the 

institutions, and (iii) whether the credits were applied to elective requirements, program 

requirements, or other requirements. This information should be reported to the State 

Council of Higher Education for Virginia (SCHEV) and the Virginia Community College 

System (VCCS) at the end of the 2017-18 academic year and in subsequent years as 

necessary to help improve the quality of dual enrollment courses and the state’s dual 

enrollment policies. VCCS and SCHEV should use this information to identify dual enrollment 

courses that are not routinely accepted for credit. (Recommendation 7) 

  


